
Price Announcement 

TO: FSBP U.S. Valued Customers 

We continue to see high volatility in the commercial roofing and building products industry. The price of 
crude oil, a critical raw material necessary to manufacture our products, has skyrocketed, and we are also 
seeing rising costs due to ongoing supply chain constraints, worker shortages, and higher freight/shipping 
charges. These prolonged disruptions and unpredictable market conditions are resulting in rising costs of 
doing business for suppliers and distributors across the globe. We are continually monitoring the market to 
provide the most accurate forecast possible.  

With this in mind, Firestone Building Products will implement the following price increases effective on all 
orders shipping on or after April 25, 2022:  

As a reminder, pricing will be firm 30 days prior to date of shipment. The only exceptions are as follows: 

 Any announced vendor surcharges will be passed along with their market announcements
 Metal will be priced at time of shipment

If you have any questions regarding this new price adjustment, contact your local Firestone Sales 
Representative or Regional Business Manager. 
Thank you for your continued support of Firestone Building Products. 
Sincerely,  

Jeff Boecker 
Pricing Director 

Firestone Building Products 


